President’s Office.

The bon, and Rev. B, 3. Cody, ».D., LL. D,
President

August 31, 1933

Iy dear Sir Arthur,

As far as I know we have not yet received

any intimation from Mr. Buchan about the proposed History of

the Parliaments of Great Britain and Ireland. At first sight
I would agree with your impression of the scheme. It would be
very difficult for members of our history staff to undertake such
a share in the work without actually going to England., All our
history people are away at the moment, but as soon as Chester
Martin returns I shall discuss the matter with him and then write
to you.

I hope you have had a good summer and are feeling
in the best of health,. I had a most interesting trip to England
and to Italy. With warmest personal regards, I am,

Faithfully yours,

President.

Principal Sir Arthur Currie, GeColMeGe,
MeGill University,
Montreal, Q.




